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August 13,2024

Mr. Robert Flaherty
1423 Birwood St.
Deltona, FL 32725

Dear Mr. Flaherty,

As a result of your complaint received on June 4,2024, case number CC 24-023 an investigation
was conducted into the incident and the deputy involved. The investigation found the allegations
therein to be unfounded.

You may be assured this department does not condone violations of state law. nor the rules and

regulations of the department. Members of this department have become very a\4,'are that they
are urder public scrutiny at all times and at any time a complaint is received. an investigation
r.vill be initiated.

Thank you for bringing this matter to our attention. We desire to provide the best possible larv
enforcement services and are appreciative when given the opportunity to clarifz such matters.

The Internal Affairs Unit is responsible for recording; registering and controlling all alleged or
suspected misconduct complaints against the agency and its employees. Should you have any
additional information please contact the Internal Affairs Unit at 386-736-5961.

Sincerely,

Brian Henderson
Chief Deputy
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